Chris Miller Jordyn Eckert John Boyd
Principal Dean of Students School Counselor

October 12, 2023
Dear Parent/Guardian:

College Credit Plus (CCP) will be discussed at an open meeting on Thursday, October
26, 2023 at 6:30 p.m. in the auditorium at Ontario High School. The purpose of the
meeting will be to discuss the program and explain the necessary steps associated with
the process.

The intended purpose of the College Credit Plus program is to provide educational
opportunities to students grade 7 through 12 who are intellectually and academically
capable of successfully completing college work. The program is available for qualified
students. Ontario High School intends to continue to provide a comprehensive and
challenging college preparatory curriculum for its students.

If you are interested in learning more about College Credit Plus, please plan to attend
the meeting on Thursday, October 26, 2023 at 6:30 p.m. in the auditorium. Both
parents and students are encouraged to attend. Representatives will be available from
The Ohio State University, North Central State College, Ashland University, and The
University of Findlay.

Respectfully,

John Boyd
School Counselor
Ontario Middle School



